

PANTHER VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT



Superintendent's Office 1 Panther Way Lansford, PA 18232 (570) 645-4248 (570) 645-6232 Fax Business Office 1 Panther Way Lansford, PA 18232 (570) 645-3176 (570) 645-3036 Fax High School 912 Coal Region Way Lansford, PA 18232 (570) 645-2171 (570) 645-2507 Fax Middle School 678 Panther Pride Drive Lansford, PA 18232 (570) 645-2175 (570) 645-9723 Fax Elementary School 1 North Mermon Ave. Nesquehoning, PA 18240 (570) 669-9411 (570) 669-6043

PARENT NOTIFICATION LETTER FOR OPPORTUNITY SCHOLARSHIPS

April 23, 2014

RE: Notice of Opportunity Scholarships
Please Read Important Information Affecting Your Child

Dear Panther Valley Parent or Guardian,

The Opportunity Scholarship Tax Credit Program (OSTCP) was created pursuant to Act 85 of 2012 (72 P.S§1701-G.1, *et seq*). This program enables eligible students residing within the boundaries of a low-achieving school is defined as a public elementary or secondary school ranking in the bottom 15 percent of its designation as an elementary or secondary school. This ranking is based upon the combined math and reading scores from the previous school year's PASA/PSSA and/or Keystone exams.

The scholarships are funded by businesses that make contributions to scholarship organizations in exchange for a tax credit. The number of scholarships available to parents depends on the amount of contributions made by businesses.

Panther Valley is on the list of the bottom 15 percent for combined performance on the math/algebra 1 and reading/literature tests on the 2013 PASA/PSSA and/or Keystone exams.

Opportunity scholarships will be awarded by approved opportunity scholarship organizations, not the Department of Community and Economic Development (DCED). The list of opportunity scholarship organizations is available on DCED's website, www.newpa.com/ostc. This link provides specific instructions on how to contact approved opportunity scholarship organizations. Additional information is available on our school district's website www.panthervalley.org and on the Pennsylvania Department of Education's website www.education.state.pa.us.

Sincerely,

Mr. Joseph A. Gunnels, Principal Panther Valley High School

JG/lr